IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

e~ GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
HIE3E OFFICE g, ¢, o

Juie 3 2 r 1857
Roswell, Mexico 88201

July 2, 1968

Shell 0il Company
P. 0. Box 1509
Midland, Texas 79701

Gentlemen:

The Application for Permit to Drill your well No. 3 Brown Federal
A" in the NEkSWYX sec. 26, T. 8 8., R. 30 E., N.M.P.M., FPederal
lease New Mexico 0276225, was approved by this office on
September 13, 1967. This well has not been started, therefore,
the approval of the Application for Permit to Drill is hereby
rescinded,

You may refile the Application for Permit to Drill for approval
at such time as it is decided to drill the well.

Sincerely yours,

(ORIG.SGD.) J. W. SUTHERLAND

J. W, SUTHERLAND
District Engineer
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NMOCC, Hobbs
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